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9/4: LAR Bank Protection Working Group meeting. I attended this meeting 
to hear updates on the proposed bank protection site designs for Howe 
Avenue, River Park, and Campus Commons. 
 
9/9: Steelhead Creek Clean-up Planning meeting. Superintendent 
Kawamura and I met with representatives of Sacramento City Parks, the 
State Department of Fish and Wildlife, State DWR, RD 1000, and the Central 
Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board to discuss ongoing cleanup 
responsibilities within Steelhead Creek. 
 
9/11: Pre-season Flood Coordination meeting. Superintendent Kawamura 
and I attended this annual meeting to review various roles and responsibilities 
of local flood control agencies. 
 
9/12: Local Maintaining Agency Coordination meeting. Superintendent 
Kawamura and I attended this meeting to discuss the status of DWR 
inspections, USACE projects, and State grant programs. 
 
9/13: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. 
The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
encroachment permits for bank protection at McClaren Drive, a resolution for 
entering into agreements with the State for the FMAP grant, and an 
OMRR&R Agreement for the North Sac Streams project. 
 
9/18: USACE Levee Inspection Field Training. I met a group of US Army 
Corps of Engineers’ employees on the levee at Dry Creek to provide a 
briefing on the activities and responsibilities of a Local Maintaining Agency. 
 
9/18: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors 
meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on regional flood operations 
and maintenance topics. Items of discussion included the Association’s 
Strategic Plan, State DWR flood damage repairs, FMAP grants, and the State 
DWR re-organization. The group also discussed the local agency ability to 
assess State agencies for flood control. 
 
9/26: District Roof Contract Design meeting. Superintendent Kawamura 
and I met with Don Mariano, Ming Cheng, and Frank Hubbard from Lionakis 
to go over the needs for the District roof design. The group walked the site 
and inspected the roof. 
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9/26: DWR DMP Update meeting. I attended this meeting with State DWR 
staff and Nancy Moritz from Mead and Hunt to discuss the District’s plan for 
performing ground penetrating radar to look for not found pipes. The group 
also discussed using the State grant funds for the proper abandonment of a 
pipe near Interstate 5.  
 
9/30: SAFCA Agency Staff meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate 
on local flood control topics. Items of discussion included the USACE’s study 
of improvements at the Sacramento Weir and plans for bank protection in the 
American River. The Corps will host a public meeting in River Park on 
October 19th. 
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